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From: Shon Buford
To: Perkinson, Jessica (BOS)
Cc: Young, Victor (BOS); Gail Toki-Woo; ChanStaff (BOS); PrestonStaff (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS); Shon Buford
Subject: Support of Memorandums of Understanding
Date: Wednesday, June 1, 2022 3:22:20 PM

 

Honorable Supervisors,
 
I, Shon Buford, President of San Francisco Fire Fighters Local 798, am writing you to offer our

support the following Memorandums of Understanding being considered at the June 2nd, 2022
Government Audit and Oversight Committee meeting.  While we support all the tentative
agreements being presented to your Committee, Local 798 would like to pay special attention to
items 5, 16, 28, 29, 30, 31, and 32. The following items mentioned represents the members of the
Public Safety Sector that we either represent and/or work closely with.  We here at Local 798 believe
these agreements are fair and critical in recruiting and retaining qualified and well trained public
safety professional.
 
Thank you for your consideration,
 
Shon Buford
President
San Francisco Firefighters Local 798
1139 Mission St, SF CA 94103
415-621-7103
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